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PRESS RELEASE 

 

The Greek Government has announced 
today, 16.03.20, the introduction of new 
extraordinary measures against the spread 
of COVID-19: 

 

Persons entering Greece from any other 
country must spend 14 days in mandatory 
quarantine. 

 

Truck drivers are exempted from the 14-
quarantine provision. 
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